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Meeting Minutes – December 15, 2016 – Williamsburg Town Hall 
 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m.  
 
Commissioners present:  Marcianna Caplis, Andrew MacLachlan, Todd Lynch 

 

Members of public present: Richard Krzanowski, Brian Hennessy 

 

Commission discussed site visit of December 12th to 3 North Main St, property of Lucy Krzanowski. Andrew 

MacLachlan made a motion to issue a Certificate of Compliance to property-owner.  Todd Lynch seconded the 

motion.  Approval was unanimous.  Commissioners will revisit the site in two years to assess site improvement 

following the masonry work in the riverbank. 

 

Brian Hennessy came in for an informal consultation regarding his plan to build an addition on his house at 12 

Goshen Rd. 

 

Commissioners discussed the status of project work at 16 Walpole Rd. and agreed to send letter, dated 12/15/16, 

to owners David Nehring and Susan Fortgang. 

 

Todd Lynch made a motion to accept the minutes of November 10th as amended.  Andrew MacLachlan seconded. 

Andrew MacLachlan made a motion to accept the minutes of December 15th as amended. Approval was 

unanimous for both motions. MacLachlan made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:55 p.m. Next meeting will 

be held January 12, 2017. 

 

Respectfully submitted,   

Linda Babcock  

Secretary - Williamsburg Conservation Commission 
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